
5 Buller Street, Picton 7220 
Phone 03 5736395  

Cell 0275736395 
www.picton.school.nz 

We show respect  

for ourselves and others  

and always do our personal best 

NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER   

Please support those who support us... 

   

 

47 High Street, Picton  

No appointment necessary, for all your   

hair styling and beauty requirements  

 

$5 OFF 
any service, 

limited to  

one coupon  

per person,  

per visit. 

For 5 to 13 years 
 

For more details please phone 03 573 7289 

Your local agents for Outboard & Inboard engines, parts & accessories 

Ph: 03 573 6477 - Unit 5, Waikawa Marina, Picton 

53 High Street, Picton 

Picton SchoolPicton SchoolPicton School   

Term 2 Week 5, 2 June  2017 

School  Bank Account 

Name: Picton School Board of Trustees 

Account : 03 1710 0019018 00 
Please use surname as reference  

 

 
Lions Club Of Picton 

 
Proud Sponsors  of 

 
Picton School Duffy Books in Homes 



Dates for your diary 
 
Friday 2nd to 4th June  Book Sale at Picton Library 
Monday 5th June  Queens Birthday 
Friday 16th June  PSAS meeting 
Friday 16th June  Hawaiian Junior Disco at Q.C.C 
Friday 30th June  Matariki Wander 
Friday 4th August  Quiz night 

Room 1 
Viola  

Minghetti  

For being hardworking, 

enthusiastic and cheerful 

everyday. 

Room 2 
Sophie McDon-

ald  

For always striving to meet high 

goals in Mathematics. 

Room 6 
Nikkita 

Kubisova 

Working hard and producing high 

quality reading work. 

Room 7 
Honehana 

Norgate 

For working really hard on 

improving his fluency  when 

reading. 

Room 8 
Leishae 

Haimona-Heke 

For great improvement in her 

writing producing some great 

poetry. 

Room 9 Bella Barrett For sharing and taking turns. 

Our Duffy  

Award Winners 

Congratulations to this week’s  

Merit Mark Winner: 

Anita Birss 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

Emergency Food Packs 

We will retain for this term, the food packs that some 
children have bought to school. If you have not al-
ready done so, could you please provide your child 
with a pack. 

Maintenance  
Bainbridge Construction have re-roofed the area over 
the boiler room, resource room and senior toilets. 
Next, painters will smarten up the exterior of our 
buildings. 

 

Alister McCosh 
Principal 

PSAS 

Our next money raiser is the food stall at the Mid- 

Winter Swim on Sunday, June 18th. Please call our 

Chairperson Di Huntley on 021 0289 849 if you are 

able to help out. 

Then there will be a family, ‘Matariki Wander’ on  

Friday, June 30th starting at Shelley Beach at 5:30pm 

and walking to the Foreshore (weather permitting). 

Give a gold coin donation to receive a glow stick to 

light up a paper lantern that, will be made in school. 

B.Y.O. tea.  

After that, Mr. Roggeveen will be organizing an adults’ 

Quiz Night on Friday August 4th. 

Our next meeting is on Friday, June 16th in the school 

hall at 5:30pm. (To coincide with chopping onions for 

the Mid Winter Swim stall!)  

Netball 

No matches for Queen’s Birthday Weekend. 

Looking After Our Children 

Caregivers and whanau, are invited to a talk on  

children’s oral health and healthy eating habits by  

Heidi Owers (Marlborough’s Oral Health Adviser) and 

Jenni Gane (Dietician). The talk is on at the Picton  

Kindy on Friday, June 16th at 1:00-2:30pm. 

Paper 4 Trees 
Our total is now 500 green boxes.  

 

Room  8 Assembly 11.00 a.m 

Road Sense 

Many serious crashes on Marlborough roads, are caused 

by dangerous overtaking. It can be frustrating when you 

are stuck behind a vehicle (especially if you are on the 

alternate route to Christchurch), that’s holding you up 

but, overtaking should only be attempted when it is safe 

to complete the entire manoeuvre. Be patient, cautious 

and courteous. 

Rain Jackets 
Remember, we have a large  

stock of Adidas rain jackets  

to lend out. Simply fill in a form  

from Miss Boudier and make use  

of these lightweight tops. 

40 hour Famine 
June 9-11 World Vision 40 Hour 

Famine. This annual fundraiser 

will support Syrian children. 

Many thanks to Jan Aldridge our co-ordinator. 

Winter Fire Safety 

Before going to sleep, make sure  

your fireplace fire and any  

candles, are OUT. 

Choir 

Our choir will perform in the Marlborough Primary 

Schools’ Music Festival on Wednesday, September 

27th. Practices are well underway with pop and rock 

songs from the 60s through every decade. 

Hawaiian Junior Disco at  

Queen Charlotte College 

On Friday, June 16th, there is a Hawaiian  

Fundraising Disco. It is for children up to and  

including Yr.8, and is at the Q.C.C. Hall.  

The disco, costs $2 and runs from 5:30pm until 

7:30pm.  

There will be competitions- ‘Best Dressed  

Hawaiian’ and ‘Hula Hooping’, fun games, awesome 

prizes with supper and sausage sizzle for sale. 

The money raised will go towards a college trip to 

Hawaii in October. 

Picton Library 

Our town library is having a book sale from Friday, 

June 2nd –Sunday, June 4th. Lots of bargain books on 

offer. 

Concert 

On Monday, June 12th , we are hosting children’s 

songwriter Cath Bee. Please send in a $2 donation 

towards the cost and P.S.A.S. will subsidise the rest. 


